DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

HURRICANE PROTECTION OFFICE, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
P.0. BOX 60267
NEW ORLEANS, LOUISIANA 70160-0267

September 24, 2008

REPLY TO C-OOOQ

ATTENTION OF

Subject: In Appreciation of Your Response to Hurricane Gustav
Contract No. W912P8-08-C-0045
HPO, GI-01, Rehabilitation of Hurricane Katrina
Damages - 2005, Grand Isle and Vicinity, Hurricane
Protection Projecdt, Jefferson Parish, Louisiana

Bertuccl Industrial Services, LLC
1005 Veterans Blvd
Kenner, LA 70062

Gentlemen:

In recognition of your outstanding achievement while in
support of the Hurricane Gustav recovery effort September 11 -
13, 2008, please accept this letter of commendation. Your
effort and determination were essential in successfully
completing this project. In spite of Hurricane Ike’s winds of
over 50 mph and rain, you persevered and completed this project
efficiently and timely. In addition, you performed this work
without a safety incident. These contributions under Guress
reflect greatly upon your organization and your efforts are
~greatly appreciated by the citizens of New Orleans and this

great nation. : :
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